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  Hello, my name is David Lash. I am the new president of Chief Blackhawk. 

Some of you will remember me as C.B.H. `s Deputy Judge and have worked with me 

on Sunday at Davenport. I am looking forward to continuing and expanding this 

relationship. 

I would like to thank all the members of the chapter for their support. I follow in 

the footsteps of some of the best men I have had the honor to meet and hope that my 

service to you the members of Chief Blackhawk meets your expectations. 

At this time I would like to thank Charlie Finny for his dedication and tenacity in 

the task the chapter presented him with, Charlie you have the chapters and my 

personal Thank You! 

2011 is almost over with and what fun we had! As most have already heard the 

Davenport meet for 2012 will not be a national meet but will be a regional. What this 

means is that there will not be Judging on Sunday. Is anything else changing? No! All 

other venues and activities that have always been found at davenport - Friends, Parts, 

Antique bikes, more Parts, Bikes in the display building, Your buddy’s Parts,  

RUNNING antique bikes, camping, what’s this? more Parts, seminars, antique bikes 

for sale, movies on Thursday night, OH MY- there’s more Parts, races on Friday 

night, more friends, the famous Banquet, and 878 1/2  spaces of PARTS !! (you with 

the half space, we know who you are.) 

Our national president does not seem to be making many friends around our 

area, but he is making members sit up and notice that the way the national board is 

selected needs to change in a way that allows representation of the membership. The 

damage to the clubs name in the judging arena and the loss of some of our most 

knowledgeable members from the national board last year only highlights the 

situation. I like my predecessor am also calling for his resignation or maybe some 

members of the board will partially redeem themselves and vote him out. 

Hoping everyone has a great Thanksgiving holiday and looking forward to 

seeing you all at the next meeting. Anyone with ideas or suggestions may contact me 

at any time via phone or email. Contact information above. 

David Lash 
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CHIEF BLACKHAWK CHAPTER, AMCA 

REVISED BYLAWS OF THE CHIEF BLACKHAWK CHAPTER, 

THE ANTIQUE MOTORCYCLE CLUB OF AMERICA, INC. 

 
Section 1. NAME 

The name of this Chapter shall be the CHIEF BLACKHAWK CHAPTER of the ANTIQUE MOTORCYCLE CLUB OF 

AMERICA, INC. 

 

Section 2. PURPOSE 

The purpose of this Chapter is to preserve, restore, and display motorcycles, motorscooters and powered cycles that conform 

to the rules, regulations and by-laws of the Antique Motorcycle Club of America, Inc. 

Section 2A  A primary function of the Chief Blackhawk Chapter is to hold an annual Nation AMCA Meet, in accordance 

with AMCA rules and schedules. 

Section 3. MEMBERSHIP 

Each member of the Chief Blackhawk Chapter MUST be a member in good standing of the Antique Motorcycle Club of 

America, Inc. Chief Blackhawk Chapter members are expected to participate in chapter activities.(and to be available to 

assist with the annual Chief Blackhawk National Meet. 

 

Section 4. MEETINGS 

The Chief Blackhawk Chapter will hold regular meetings on the first Tuesday of each month to plan and schedule the 

annual AMCA Meet and other chapter activities. The October meeting is specifically used to elect officers for the following 

year. Current chapter officers and directors will determine meeting time and place. Any changes in meeting time or location 

will be communicated to members at least 1 week prior to the next scheduled meeting. In addition, Board Meetings (of the 

officers and directors) may be called as needed to review chapter bylaws and other matters. 

 

Section 5. OFFICERS 

Chapter officers will be elected from the membership and shall be members in good standing. Positions to be occupied are 

President, Vice-President, Secretary, and Treasurer. Officers shall be elected for a one-year term and may serve successive 

terms. In addition, there will be 5 Directors elected from the membership. Directors will be elected for 2 year terms which 

are staggered so that 3 directors will be elected in one year, and 2 directors the following year. The chapter member 

designated to handle Vendor Registration will also sit in on board meetings, as a non-voting member. 

 

Section 6. NEWSLETTER 

A newsletter will be published twice a year, or as deemed appropriate by the newsletter editor. Newsletters are to be sent to 

all Chapter members in good standing and to others as specified by the Antique Motorcycle Club of America. Copies shall 

be available to other chapters on an exchange basis. The newsletter editor is a voluntary position, selected from among 

chapter members in good standing. 

 

Section 7.FINANCES 

The Chapter shall be operated as a non-profit organization. Annual dues are $6.00. Dues amount may be revised by a 

majority vote of members at a general business meeting, 

 

Section 8.AMENDMENTS 

Amendments to these bylaws may be made at a general business meeting. Any member in good standing may propose an 

amendment so long as the amendment is consistent with the policies and bylaws of the Antique Motorcycle Club of 

America, Inc. In addition, the Board of Directors may propose amendments. Proposed amendments will be adopted by a 

simple majority of members present at a general business meeting. 

 

Bylaws amended July 10, 2011. 

There has been some misinformation 
circulating about the change in CBH 
bylaws. Here are the current bylaws. 
In red is what was omitted everything 
else is unchanged from 9/20/99. 
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Tommy and Christina Caldwell hosted a Halloween Party for Chief Blackhawk Members on Sat the 29th 
of October. There was a 50’s theme so there were a lot of pink ladies and leather jackets. The 
decorations were outstanding including an animated man in the bathroom entryway with a machete 
waiting for unexpecting visitors. The kids had a great time.  
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The next few 
pages are a 
find from 
Roger Duffey 
at the 
Wauseon 
Meet this 
year. Article is 
the write up 
for the first 
Davenport 
meet in the 
Winter 1972 
issue of the 
Antique 
Motorcycle 
Magazine. 
Thanks Roger 
for sharing 
this with us! 
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Chief Blackhawk  

Business Meetings 
December 6 meeting begin gathering around 5:30 PM and meeting starts 
at 7:00 PM at the Welcome Inn in Milan, IL. 
 
 
 

Special Events of Chief Blackhawk  
Looking for suggestions from members 
 
November 19 Chief Blackhawk Christmas Party 6 PM at CASI 1035 West 
Kimberly Road, Davenport, IA.  
 

 

In Our Backyard 
Save A Life: Grace Lutheran Church is offering CPR training on Thursday, November 10 
(6:30-9:30 pm) or Saturday, November 12 (1:30-4:30 pm); or Sunday, November 13 (1:30-
4:30 pm). Cost will be $25 per person or $30 per couple. You can contact Hollie Swain at 
322-0769 or Marty Brunsvold at 391-8104 or mlbrunsvold@gmail.com. This is for anyone 
who has grandchildren or loved ones you care about, to be prepared in case of an 
emergency. 

 

Upcoming 
2012 National Meets 
Omaha Chapter 
Fremont, NE  
2/24-2/25 
 
Sunshine Chapter 
New Smyrna Beach, FL 
3/9-3/11 
 
Perkiomen Chapter 
Oley, PA 
4/27-4/29 
 
Southern National 
Denton, NC 
5/18-5/20 
 
European Chapter 
Den Haag, Netherlands 
5/25-/5/27 
 
Rhinebeck National 
Rhinebeck, NY 
6/8-6/10 
 
Viking Chapter 
St. Paul, MN 
6/15-6/17 
 

November Birthdays and Anniversaries 

Happy Birthday Wishes to the following members with birthdays in 

November: 

Teri Hollingsworth  Randy Peck 

Janet Keppy   Del Schumacher 

David Lash   Kent Seyb 

Steve Marxen   Greg Shipman 

Bonnie Mounce   Michelle Spies 

Jerri Otis   Lisa Sumner 

 

Happy Anniversary Wishes to the following 

couples: 

Jeff and Beth Carstensen 

Art and Nancy Mc Cannan 

Mike and Marge Mefford 

 

mailto:mlbrunsvold@gmail.com
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Chief Blackhawk Christmas 
Party this month November 19

th
 

at CASI in Davenport Iowa. 
1035 West Kimberly Road 
Davenport, IA 

Gather at 6:00 P.M.  
Dinner at 7:00 P.M. 
 
15.00 deposit per person should be sent to 
Hollie Swain at 611 Wisconsin Ave. Davenport, 
IA 52804 
_____________________________________ 
 
Chief Blackhawk welcomes several new members who signed up at the meet: 
Ronald Kingsley 
Todd Bertranf 
Benny Gueuleette 
Brian Smith 
John Brand  
Steve and Sandee Dawdy 
Tom Reese 
William Jacobs 
Joe Lichtenstein 
Stephen Reimers 
Greg McFarland 
Stanley Miller 
We hope that you will be able to attend some of our monthly meetings and fun events we have planned 
through the year. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
. 
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The Sunshine National Meet  
(Also known as “Eustis”) 

 2012! 
 New Location – Silver Sands Bridle Club 

625  Tomoka Farms Rd  

New Smyrna Beach, Florida 32168 
 

 New Dates – March 9
th

 thru March 11
th

 2012 
 

MARK YOUR CALANDER SO 
YOU DON’T MISS OUT! 



 

 

AMCA Sunshine National 
Schedule of Events 

 

 Wednesday March 7, 2012 
2:00 pm Participant gate opens for check in until 7:30 pm 

  

 Thursday March 8, 2012 
7:00 am Participant gate opens for check in until 7:30 pm. 

8:00am Free pancake breakfast for the early arrival participants.  

 

 Friday March 9, 2012 
7:00 am Participant gate opens for check in until 11:00 am. Late check in can easily be made 

by special arrangement. 

8:00 am The Sunshine National begins! 
Spectator gate opens!  
Main office opens, for on-site judging registration – Banquet tickets – Event T-shirts 
– Pins - Information  

5:00 pm Spectator Gate Closes   

7:30 pm Movies and popcorn at the main office area. 

 

 Saturday March 10, 2012 
8:00 am Spectator gate opens! 

10:00 am Line up for road run.  
Location: Meet along road at the Check in Pavilion    

2:00 pm Field events: Normal AMCA field events. Any bike 35 years old or older may enter 
the fun. Plaques awarded to the winners. Location: East Arena 

4:00 pm Judging Seminar – Main office building 

5:00 pm Spectator Gate Closes  

6:00 pm Banquet Social Hour – Meal at 7:00 pm 

  

 Sunday March 11, 2012 

8:00am Spectator Gate Opens! 

8:00 am AMCA Judges’ Breakfast – Main office meeting room 

9:00 am Motorcycle Judging Begins 
Presentation of awards upon completion of judging. 
Location: Outside Main office area (if good weather) 
                 Inside Main Office area (inclement weather) 

12:00 pm 
(noon) 

Spectator Gate Closes 

3:00 pm Gates closed till next year! 

 
 


